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Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes 
 

January 26, 2016 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM.  

 
Dr. Henry Merola and Francis Doherty did not attend. 
 
The minutes of the last meeting (December 29, 2015) were reviewed and accepted 
by the Board. 
 

1.   Corporate Café and Brandeis University paid for their license 
 renewals and were not required to appear. 
 
2. The Board ordered that Casella Waste, 295 Forest Street, Peabody, 
 MA 01964 cease operations in the City until their license has been 
 renewed.  (Operating without a license). 
 
3. The Board ordered Chapin Grocery, 220 River Street, Waltham, 
 closed for business until the license has been renewed.  (Operating 
 without a license). 
 
4. The Board was informed that a representative of the Massachusetts 
 Reflexology Association will attend the February meeting to discuss 
 Bodyworks regulations. 

 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:40 PM. 
 
The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 23, 2016  
at 5:00 PM. 
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